Friday 30th November 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
At various times throughout the year we allow the children to watch clips/films either to further enhance the curriculum, or as a treat.  The films are either suitable for all ages (U. certificate) or come with Parental Guidance (P.G.). We would like your permission to allow your child to watch PG films.  Please complete the slip below indicating whether you are willing to allow your child to watch a PG film in school. 
Yours sincerely,
The Year Six Team
………………………………………………………………………………………………
Child’s name:………………………………………………………… Class:……………………………
I DO / DO NOT give permission for my child to watch a PG rated film in school.

Signed:……………………………………………………..…..  Date:…………………………………
